
• Learn about NCSE’s misconception-based, no-conflict approach to climate 
change and evolution education. 
• Experience NCSE’s open-access climate change and evolution lesson sets from 
a student perspective and discuss applications of the lessons in the classroom.
• Gain access to NCSE’s nationwide community of practice for ongoing support.

Attendees will receive a $150 stipend. Use link or QR code to register:
https://bit.ly/3VDTWij

For more information, email Heather Grimes: grimes@ncse.ngo

A hands-on professional development for high school science teachers. 

Thursday, June 22, 9:00 - 5:00 
at Vanderbilt University

Using Evidence to Resolve 
Scientific Misconceptions

https://bit.ly/3VDTWij
mailto:grimes@ncse.ngo

